
 

 

Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
           
 

 
Dear Parents,                                                         14th June 2019 
 

September 2019 – Class organisation & Transition Evening 

 

Current 

Year Group 

Current Teacher September 2019 

Year Group 

Teacher September 2019 

  F2  KS1 Infant building Miss Haworth & Miss Hankinson 

F2 Mrs Hughes Y1   “         “         “ Miss Dixon 

F2 Miss Haworth Y1   “         “         “ Miss Gray 

Y1 Miss Gray Y2  “          “         “ Mrs Parkinson 

Y1 Miss Dixon Y2  “          “         “ Mrs Reese/Mrs Long 

Y2 Mrs Hankinson Y3   KS2 Junior building  Mrs Swift 

Y2 Mrs Parkinson Y3  “          “          “ Miss Marsden 

Y3 Mrs Gawne Y4  “          “          “ Mrs Higgins-Carter 

Y3 Mrs Swift Y4  “          “          “ Mrs Jackson 

Y4 Mrs Higgins-Carter Y5  “          “          “ Mr Smith 

Y4 Mrs Jackson Y5  “          “          “ Mrs Dingle 

Y5 Mrs Dingle Y6  “          “          “ Mr Milne 

Y5 Mr Smith Y6  “          “          “ Miss Farlam 

 

We will be holding a Transition Meeting for Parents on Tuesday 2nd July, 2019, from 3:40pm.  This meeting is 

replacing our Curriculum meeting which would usually be held in September. 

  

The Transition meeting will give you an opportunity to meet your child’s new teacher and to ask any questions 

relevant to the new school year. Year 6 Parents will be given details of the Secondary Transfer process.  These 

meetings will take place in your child’s September classroom (please see above grid).  Staff will be on hand and 

signage available to assist you in locating the meetings. 

 

Please note that this is not an individual children’s progress meeting, these will take place at parent’s evenings in 

the Autumn Term, when you will have the opportunity to see all the work covered in the class.   

 

Pupils will have an opportunity to spend the day in their new classrooms with their new teachers on Wednesday 

10th July.  We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible and thank you for supporting us in the running 

of these events.  Please reply to either parentreplies@poultonlancelyn.wirral.sch.uk or 

schooloffice@poultonlancelyn.wirral.sch.uk 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Arnold 

Headteacher 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

TRANSITION EVENING – REPLY TO parentreplies@poultonlancelyn.wirral.sch.uk or 

schooloffice@poultonlancelyn.wirral.sch.uk 

Child’s Name …………………………………………………………………………….   Current Class ……………………………………………………………… 

 

I will be attending the Transition Meeting on Tuesday 2nd July  

3:40 pm – 4:15 pm   

4:20pm – 4:45 pm   
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